
ADVERTISEMENT FOR
BIDS

Project:
2024  BPRR  PennDOT  RTAP
202209021793 Power Switch
Reliability Project in Clearfield,
Elk,  Jefferson  &  McKean
Counties  in  northwestern
Pennsylvania.  The  Buffalo  &
Pittsburgh Railroad (BPRR) will
receive  bid  proposals  from
qualified  railroad  contractors
for  track  improvements  in
accordance with  the  project
specifications. A detailed plan,
scope of work and additional
information can be found in
the RFP bid documents.

Bid Documents:
To request a copy of the

Request for Proposal please
contact William Grove, email:

wgrove@gwrr.com.


